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	Any enquiries please contact

Mrs P Fisher, Head Teacher
Direct Dial   01387 720364
E-mail   gw08officestninians@ea.dumgal.sch.uk


	
	


Dear Parent/Carer

P1 Transition information

We are pleased to say that your child has been accepted for Primary 1 at North West Community Campus.  Despite all of our best efforts, I am afraid that it is not possible to take the children down to have a tour of the new campus before the end of term. 

 

As such, St Ninian’s and Lochside Primary have been trying to identify a mutually convenient time for children to come together in their new class groupings and to meet with their new teacher. 

 

The arrangements for the Primary 1 Transition are therefore:

 
· Parents of Nursery children who will go into Primary 1 in August 2018 should bring their child to Lochside Primary on Friday 22nd June for 9:30am and be collected at 10:30am.  Parents are more than welcome to stay for a coffee and chat during this time should they wish.
 
We hope that this communication, relationship building and confidence growing experience will enable your child to enjoy their school transition process and prepare them for the excitement of Primary One.  
STARTING SCHOOL
As agreed by the Education Department, all children entering Primary 1 will attend full days from the onset, Tuesday 21st August 2018.
SCHOOL LUNCH 
All primary 1 to primary 3 children are entitled to a free school meal. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Storey and Mrs H Anderson
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